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NEWS & EVENTS

October 21, 2022

Traub Lieberman Celebrates Wedding of 
Firm Associates
Related Attorneys: Justyn Verzillo, Nicole Verzillo

On October 15, 2022, Traub Lieberman Attorneys Lisa Rolle, John Aubel, and Erin O’Dea attended the wedding of firm 

Associates Justyn Verzillo and Nicole Boeckle in Westchester County, New York. Verzillo and Boeckle joined the firm in 

March and July of 2021, respectively, and are located in the firm’s Hawthorne, New York office. 

“The culture of our firm is about more than professional camaraderie,” said Lisa Rolle, a Partner in the Hawthorne office, “We 

support one other in professional endeavors, and we celebrate personal milestones as a community.”

The firm extends sincerest congratulations to Justyn and Nicole.


